STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS25777

This bill addresses three basic changes to statute related to the Idaho Immunization Assessment Board: (1)
adds one additional member from the business community who represents a self-funded insurance plan to
the existing Idaho Immunization Assessment Board; (2) resets the sunset date for the Board from July 1,
2019, to July 1, 2024; and, (3) removes the imposition of interest requirement for late or nonpayment of
assessments.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund for the proposed legislation. There are no specific costs for the
oversight functions of the Idaho Immunization Assessment Board. This legislation wil not bring additional
costs to state or local government. The fiscal impact is a projection of the direct, current, and public costs
and revenues associated with legislation.

Contact:
Representative Megan Blanksma
(208) 332-1000
Sharon Hawkins

Idaho Association of Commerce and Industry
(208) 343-1849

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).

Statement of Purpose / Fiscal Note H0393



